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June 19th, 1919.

In reply to your letter of the 13th instant

regarding the transfer of Mr. Andrew Staats' contract

to Mr. J. Thomas, for the construction of a culvert

on the north half of Lot 35, Tuskarora Indian Reserve.

I beg to inform you that the Department approves of the

transfer being made. You should therefore obtain the

necessary agreement duly signed to that effect and

approvaAmnish me with copies of sampt.

Your obedient servt

Tonham

& Secretary.

Dordon J. Smith, Esq.,

entford. Ont.

verschreiben (1) Indian affairs. Letterbook

16 June 1919 - 2 July 1919, (R.G. 10, Volume 5768)
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